
NOTES OF A MEETING OF THE ADDINGHAM NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN REVIEW GROUP HELD AT THE 

MEMORIAL HALL ON FRIDAY 14 DECEMBER 2018 

 

Present: Parish Council: Cllrs Naylor and Tennant (Chairman), and J Markham (Clerk) 

Civic Society:  J Robinson, J Hindle (Environment Group), R Walton 

Apologies: Cllr Appleyard   

  

1. Membership of Review Group 

 

Mr Robinson, Ms Hindle and Mr Walton were co-opted as members of the Review Group with 

immediate effect. 

 

2. Terms of Reference of Review Group 

Noted.     

 

3. Local Plan – Update and Timescale 

Cllr Naylor gave an update on the Local Plan review process and timescale with reference to a Gantt 

chart published by BMDC.  It was noted that the earliest date for adoption of the revised Local Plan 

was December 2021. 

 

4. Programme of Work 

It had been confirmed that work to modify the Neighbourhood Plan, once adopted, could proceed 

concurrently with BMDC’s reviews, and Cllr Tennant affirmed the Parish Council’s intention to start 

work on re-introducing site allocations into the Plan when possible.  After discussion, the Clerk was 

asked to liaise with Kirkwells to investigate the means of preparing a brief for assessing the viability 

of the original sites included in the preferred options draft of the Plan. 

It was proposed that work on assessing potential green belt sites, for the purpose of informing and 

challenging BMDC’s review of the green belt, could proceed as soon as Bradford’s revised 

methodology was made available, and it was agreed to use local landscape consultants to carry out 

the work.  Cllr Naylor undertook to request a copy of the methodology from officers. 

 

5. Next Meeting 

15 January at 10.30am – venue to be confirmed 


